
  
 

 

 
Dear new resident or fellow, 
 
This is an exciting time in your career and we are looking forward to welcoming you to 
Dartmouth Health (DH) as well as our Upper Valley community. If you have a spouse, partner or 
other family member who will be joining you during your residency or fellowship, and who is 
interested in exploring career opportunities while you continue your medical education, we 
would love to help!  
 
Please encourage your family member to email us at WeMatched@hitchcock.org to get the 
conversation started about opportunities within the DH system, or to be connected with other 
Upper Valley resources.  
 
Some helpful information to include in your initial email to us includes:  

- Their resume 

- A high level summary of experience and the type of opportunity they are looking for 

- Any important timeline information regarding their job search and availability  
 

Thank you and welcome to DH!  
 
 
Workforce Strategy Team  
Dartmouth Health 
WeMatched@hitchcock.org  
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